LYNCH Brad B

From: Jacquie WEBER [jacquie.a.weber@multco.us]
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 9:11 AM

To: LYNCH Brad B

Subject: Re: Contract Review Request - City of Wood Village

This contract may be circulated for signature.

On Mon, Jul 11, 2011 at 11:55 AM, LYNCH Brad B <brad.lynch(@mcso.us> wrote:
Hi Jacquie. Attached is the Wood Village IGA amendment for FY12 for law enforcement services. I've also
attached the original IGA for your reference.

Thanks, Brad

Brad Lynch

Multnomah County Sheriff's Office

Fiscal Unit

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, STE 350

Portland, OR 97214

Phone (503) 988-4336

Fax (503) 988-4317

email: brad.lynch@mcso.us<mailto:brad.lynch@mcso.us>

http://www.mcso.us/

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments,is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply
email and destroy all copies of the original message.

Jacqueline Weber

Deputy County Attorney
Multnomah County, Oregon
503-988-3138



